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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD . . 

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2007 8:05 AM 

To: 'Greer, John' 

Cc: Johnson, Larry, EMNRD . 

Subject: RE: Hobbs Gas Plant GW-191' 
o 

Dear John: 

The OCD hereby approves closure of the site and will terminate the Discharge Plan GW-
191. 

Please be advised that OCD approval of this termination ofthe Discharge Plan does not 
relieve the owner/operator of responsibility should their operations have failed to 
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to ground water, 
surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not o 

relieve the owner/operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, 
or local laws and/or regulations. 

From: Greer, John [mailto:John_Greer@kindermorgan.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2007 10:32 AM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD . ' -
Cc: Johnson, Larry, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Hobbs Gas Plant GW-191 

Wayne: 

I was trying to close out this site internally and wanted to verify you have received our final report (12/06) 
documenting the plugging of the monitoring wells. 

Will we receive a letter from your office terminating the discharge plan? 

Thank you! 

John M. Greer 
Manager, Environmental Remediation 
713-369-9193 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD [mailto:wayne.price@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2006 5:45 PM 
To: Greer, John 
Cc: Johnson, Larry, EMNRD 
Subject: Hobbs Gas Plant GW-191 
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OCD is in receipt ofthe semi-annual groundwater monitoring report and site closure request dated August 30, 
2006. OCD hereby approves of your request. Please submit a final report with photo documentation with your 
request to terminate the discharge plan within 60 days. 
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